
 

 

 

JOVWIRA FOUNDATION FOR DEVELOPMENT 

NEWS BULLETIN 

Presentation of a Community Aqua box 

12th March 2013, will remain a memorable day for the community surrounding Tikwere Nursery 

School which included the children as they gathered at the school to witness the presentation 

of a Community Aqua box. The occasion was also attended by District government officials and 

chiefs.  The presentation was made by Mrs Queen Gondwe the Executive Director of Jovwira 

Foundation for Development to the chairman of Tikwere Nursery School Committee. This 

donation was made possible through the courtesy of Jim and Kate McKnight of United 

Altrincham Reformed Church who solicited the donation from the trustees of Aqua box in 

Matlock Derbyshire.   

The Group Village Headman Mwachirwa who spoke on behalf of the community requested Mrs 

Queen Gondwe to extend his appreciation for the donation which will go a long way in improving 

the health of the children. 

The Trustees of Jovwira Foundation for Development who attended the occasion are also highly 

indebted to the donors for the timely gift   



District Social Welfare Officer expressing gratitude on behalf of Ministry of Gender      

and Children Affairs. 

 

                                 



                           

 

                     Women dance in appreciation for the donation 

 



 

                                        A vimbuza dancer taking his turn as the community amuse themselves 

 



 

       A representative from Total Land Care who assist Tikwere Nursery School wih a Feeding 

Programme in conjunction with Feed the Children explaining the importance of purified water 

 



 

                     A Tikwere caregiver expressing her joy and excitement about the Aqua Box  

 

 

 



 

                      A government extension worker explaining proper usage of the Aqua box 

 


